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Representatives Kropf, Chotzen, Wallen and distinguished members of the 

committee.  

 

Gun dealers are highly regulated at the federal level and subject to unannounced 

compliance inspections by the Federal Bureau of Alcohol Tobacco and Firearms 

(BATF). These inspections look for violations of Federal, State, and Local Laws.   

 

I vehemently oppose this waste of legislative effort and  associated financial 

implications of measure HB3076. Any meaningful study will cost at least seven digits 

to bring experts to the table.  

 

There is nothing this study or resulting legislative recommendations can do to 

improve public safety.  

 

Any resulting legislation from this study will likely run afoul of article VI clause 2 of the 

US constitution.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  

 

  


